
Please log on to QKR! to place your order by 10pm on
Monday, 7 April. This will be a QKR! only recess order.

No late orders can be accepted as all items will be pre-ordered. There will no
counter service and no other lunch orders available on this day. 

To celebrate reaching the end of Term 1, the Canteen will have
hot cross buns available to order for recess in week 11 on

Thursday, 10 April.

FRUIT HOT
CROSS BUN

$2.50

FRUITLESS HOT
CROSS BUN

$2.50

If you have any questions or need help with QKR! please send an email to canteen@lugarnopandc.org.au.
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